Principal's Note

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We would fike to bring to your attention a matter of graat concern at aur
school: student attendance and tardiness. In recent days, we have observed
a significant increase in the number of absences and tardies, which is
affecting not only the students’ education but also the overall learning
epvironment.

As of late, we have experienced days with at least 50 absences and 30
tardies among our little over 350 students. This level of absenteeism and
tardiness is a serious issue that we all need to address collaboratively. Here
are a few key points to consider:

1. importance of Regular Attendance: Regular attendance is crucial
for a student's success in school. Frequent absences can lead to
gaps in learning and decreased academic performance.

2. Tardiness Disrupts Learning: Tardiness not only impacts the
student who arrives late but also disrupts the entire class, making
it challenging for teachers to maintain a productive learning
environment.

3. Partnership with Parents: We believe in a strong partnership
between the schooi and parents. It is our shared responsibility to
ensure that students are present and on time for school.

To address this concern, we are taking the following steps:

1.  increased Communication: We will continue to send reminders
about the importance of regular attendance and punctuality.

2. Moniltoring and Support: Our school staff will closely manitor

student attendance and tardiness, and we will reach out to parents

and guardians to offer support and resources as needed.

3. Consequences: in line with cur school's attendance policy, we will
implement appropriate consequences for students with excessive
absences and tardies.

4. Positive Reinforcement: We will also recognize and reward
students who consistently maintain good attendance and
punctuality.

We understand that circumstances can sometimes lead to absences and

tardiness. However, it is essentfal that we collectively work towards ensuring

that all students have the opportunity to receive a quality education.

Thank you for your cooperation and commitment to your child's education. If

yau have any guestions or concerns, please fee! free to contact our school

office. Together, we can make a positive impact on our students’ educational

journey.
Love Melrose Absolutely!

Principal Anderson

11/9 - Mid-Florida Credit Union -KDG
11/9 - Journalism - St. Pete Pier

11/15 - Great American Teach In
11/15- Journalism- Carter Woodson
11/20- Thanksgiving Break Begin
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Report Bullying & Harassment
(Reporting can be done anonymously)
~3 Ways™

1) Tell the Principal or another trusted
adult
2) Use the online reporting system by
going to: bullying.pcsb.org
3) Call the Campus Crime Stoppers
Hotline
1-800-873-8477

AN

www.pcsh.org/safetyconcern

If you move or change your phone number throughout the year, please stop by the front office or send a note with your child

to update your information. Attention Families: Please refrain from use of profanity and threatening school personnel
when visiting the campus. These actions/behaviors will lead to a Trespass warning issued by the local authorities.




BIRTHDAY CELEBRATIONS
Many times, we receive calls wanting to
celebrate scholars’ birthdays with cupcakes
and sweet treats in the classroom.
Melrose has limited those celebrations to
twice a year for
sweets and treats:

Christmas and End of Year Celebrations
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Meeting: November 16

Time: 7:30am-8:00am
Come on out and learn how you can support your scholar(s}.

If you move or change your phone number throughout the year, please stop by the front office or send a note
with your child to update your information.

Attention families: Please refrain from use of profanity and threatening school personnel when visiting
the campus. These actions/behaviors will lead to a Trespass warning issued by the local authorities.



The Civil Air Patrol is the Congressionally Chartered Auxilliary

to the United State Air Force. The Cadet Program is one of CAP's
three primary missions along with Emergency Services and
Aerospace Education.

As Cadets participate in the program, they advance through a
series of achievements, earning honors and increasing
leadership responsibilities.
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Hilights from a CAP Annual Membership Survey

Cadeis:

97% "CAP has been a turning point in my life.”
96% “I've started to think more about my future because of CAP."
87% “l do things at CAP | can't do anywhere else.”
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@ 82% ‘I earn A's and Bs at school.”
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Parents:

95% “My Cadet has become better at taking feedback.”

92% “As a parent, I've seen improvements in my cadet’s overall attitude.”
78% “As a parent, my Cadet's performance at school has improved.”

Along with the STEM Education, Character Development and Leadership
Training built into the CAP Cadet Program. Cadets in this academy at
Aralea Middle S5chool can also sign up for Engineering, Piloted Aviation,
and Drone Aviation.

Key Traits of Cadet Life: The Uniform, Aerospace Theme, Opportunity to Lead,
Challenge and Fun,

CAP Cadet Program Core Values: Respect, Integrity, Service, and Excellence

Cadets wear uniforms to school and must meet the grooming standards found in
The Civil Air Patrol Regulations. CAP Parents are responsible for annual national
dues and unform costs. Cadets must show an oviginal Birth Certificate or Social
Security Card Prior to entry info the program. Parents are required to attend a
virtual orientation and digitally sign an acknowedgement of the regulations,
— requirements, and responsibilities.

:
Request
More info
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